
 

AHOY from Mrs. Rumore’s Class 

Captains Corner 

 Hello 1st grade parents! 

THANK YOU for being the only class at HLA that has turned 

in all required paperwork! You are amazing! Also, a 

shoutout of thanks to all of you that have been 

volunteering. It has been very helpful. 

We are working hard and learning many new things! I am 

sending home a simpler reading guide for next week. It will 

be in the purple folder. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Important Dates 

 

9/17/24-Progress Reports 

9/17/24-Flu Mist 

9/18/24-Next early release day 

9/26/24-Parent Night 

10/17-Field trip to Crossroads Farms 

Yoga Pose: Chair 

WOW word: Respectfulness 

 

 

 

Skills of the Week 

ELA: Common & Proper nouns 

Reading: Expression/Retelling a story 

Math: Sets of 10’s with leftovers 

Social Studies: Leaders at home & in 

Community 

Science: Using our Senses; Inquiry Skills 

Spelling Words: look; to; are; my; said 

 

Reminders: 

• Please return permission 

slip & money for field trip 

 

 

 

 

 


